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CoOry.
Tlopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

30th Mareh, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

I have to acquaint you that in August
last the Newcastle Surveyors recommended that the
cone of the thrust shaft of the steamer "THODE
FAGELUND" should be examined at the first opportunity.

In reply to enquiry I am informed by the
Owners that this vessel is due at your port about the
middle of next month when this matter will receive
attention.

I shall therefore be glad if you will
be guided accordingly.

I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
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